
 
 
 

TOWN OF RIDGEVILLE 
MEETING NOTICE 

 

The Town of Ridgeville Board will be meeting with the Town 
Road Patrolman for road assessments with a possible quorum 
on Thursday, November 5, 2015 at 9:30 A.M.  They will start at 
the Town Shop and go from there to review roads.  This notice 
will be posted on our website: ridgevilletown.com 
 
 

Rita Williams 
Town Clerk 
 
(This notice was posted at the Ridgeville Town Hall, 71 Express, St. Joseph Equipment, Degenhardt Tire , County Landfill, and the Ridgeville 
Wesite on 10/22/2015) 


